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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 

 

FROM:   Micah Taylor, Professional Civil Engineer 

 

DATE: November 13, 2017  

 

EVENT: El Chaparral Subdivision Soil Exploration 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Boone County Resource Management, through contractor Crockett 

Geotechnical, will be conducting soil exploration activities in the El 

Chaparral Subdivision. Soil exploration consists of drilling a hole through 

the existing road and taking soil samples of the underlying soil.    

 

Weather permitting work will begin, Wednesday, November 15, 2017 and 

will last approximately 1 – 2 days.  All work will take place within the 

existing roadways.  Roads will remain open but motorists should use 

caution and follow all posted signage in the work zones.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation as we improve the roads you travel.  If you 

have any questions or concerns, please contact Boone County Resource 

Management at 573-886-4480.   


